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CHAPTER 497—H. F. No. 1694
[Not Coded]

An act relating to the issuing of bonds by certain villages
operating municipal liquor stores.

Be it enacted by the Legislature of the State of Minnesota:

Section 1. Electors of certain villages may issue bonds
pledging municipal liquor store profits. Subdivision 1. The
governing body of any village in which is located a municipal
liquor store, which is located in a county having an assessed
valuation of less than $2,000,000, exclusive of moneys and
credits, and having more than 10,000 inhabitants according
to the 1940 federal census, and having at least 30 and less than
50 full and fractional congressional townships, may submit to
the electors of the village at any general or special election
the question as to whether or not the village may issue its
bonds in an amount not to exceed $25,000, to the payment of
which the full faith and credit of the village shall be pledged
but which shall be payable from the profits from the municipal
liquor store.

Subd. 2. If the electors approve such a bond issue, the
proceeds from the sale thereof may be used by the village to
assist in the completion of any hospital which is under con-
struction in the village, and which is owned and operated by a
memorial hospital association of the county in which the vil-
lage is located.

Approved April 18, 1949.

CHAPTER 498—S. F. No. 1131

[Coded as Sections 84A.50 to 84A.55, and Section 106.471]

An act relating to any game preserve, area, or project
established pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 1945, Sections
84A.01, 84A.20, or 84A.31, appropriating money therefor, pre-
scribing penalties for violations, amending Laivs 1947, Chap-
ter 148, Section 47, Subdivision 2, and repealing Minnesota
Statutes 1945, Sections 84A.05, 84A.06, 84A.24, 84A.25, 84A.34


